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SUPERIOR HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
(New Announcements are BOLD) 

Wednesday,  May 24, 2017 

 
Grade 

Announcement 
applies to: 

Submitted By 
 

Expires 

Attention all students: 
 
Please plan to check your student email throughout the 
summer.  As counselors are finalizing schedules over the 
summer for next year, they may contact you regarding your 
schedule in order to correct a conflict on your schedule. Email 
will be used as the primary contact to students about their 
schedule. 
 

9-11 Nelson 
6/6 

TODAY All juniors enrolled in AP Government next year must 
attend an informational meeting in room 203 during A 
lunch.  The meeting is mandatory and any student who does 
not attend will be dropped from the class.  If you have a 
scheduling conflict you need to see Mr. Campbell before the 
meeting.   

11 Campbell 
5/24 

Seniors check your email to complete the Post-Graduation 
Intentions survey if you have not done so already. 

12 Kasey Smith 
5/26 

Spartan Cross Country:  If you are interested in running cross country 
this fall, please attend a meeting in Mr. Sims' room (A213) this Friday, 
May 26th during "A" lunch.  If you are unable to attend please stop by 
Mr. Sims' room to pick up your running calendar. 

9-11 Sims 
5/26 

There will be an AP Language meeting for all students taking the class 
next school year. The meeting will be on Friday, May 26th during A 
lunch in the PAC. The summer reading assignment will be discussed. If 
any students are unable to attend the meeting, they must speak with 
Mr. Stonesifer to get the summer reading assignment. 

9-11 Stonesifer 
5/26 

There is a mandatory meeting for next year's AP Lit and Comp 
students in Mr. Wolfe's room (228) during Thursday's (May 25) A 
Lunch/Advisory. The summer assignment will be given and explained. 

9-11 Wolfe 
5/25 

To All Students Who Drive a Vehicle to School:  
In communicating with the parking authorities at Wessman, there is 
concern that students may be parking at Wessman. The Wessman lot 
is not available to students. Parking there may result in a citation. 

9-12 Mr. Bergum 

Registration for SHS Summer School class is now open.  Students 
planning on enrolling in summer school for credit retrieval need to go 
to the School District website scroll down on the home page and then 
click on the green box - High School Summer Registration.  Fill out the 
information on the registration form and continue to click on the 
"Next" button until you come to the final page to make your course 
selection.  See your counselor if you have any questions. 

9-12 Olson 
6/2 

 


